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Metro's Free Fares and All-Night Service for New Year’s Eve
Tonight, Metro will offer free rides on Metro bus and rail lines from 9:00 p.m. to 2:00 a.m. on Wednesday, January 1, 2014, to give Angelinos a safe transportation alternative. Additionally, Metro will run all-night service on Metro Rail and the Orange Line as a public safety service. Media Relations staff did interviews early this morning with Spanish language news station Univision KMEX Channel 34 and participated in a press event with law enforcement, Mothers Against Drunk Driving and others at noon today at the Metro Red Line North Hollywood Station urging party revelers take advantage of free rides on Metro as a way to avoid drinking and driving. Additionally, USA Today has inquired about Metro service tonight as part of a national story about the dangers of drinking and driving on New Year’s Eve. The story is expected to run tomorrow.  
New Year Message
I would like to take this time to wish you and your loved ones a safe and happy New Year! I look forward to continuing our commitment to excellence in 2014!
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